
          

 

Dear Elisa Nelson Elementary Parents, 

 

We are excited to begin the 2021-2022 school year with renewed energy to advocate and positively 
impact our students, teachers, staff and families of Elisa Nelson Elementary School. ENE PTA is striving 
to expand each year to best serve our community. It is important to look back to see what was 
accomplished as we build our goals for the new school year.  

 

In the 2020-2021 school year the PTA was proud to support the following programs at Elisa Nelson 
Elementary: 

● PTA hosted drive-thru events such as Blazer Blizzard and Blazer Bubble BASH 
● Monthly virtual family engagement programs were offered 
● Classroom grants were provided and supported purchases such as sensory bins, whisper phones 

and athletic equipment 
● The PTA Angel Tree provided a sister school with holiday gifts and essentials such as sweatshirts 

and masks 
● PTA worked with student council to host a food drive for FEAST food pantry 
● supported student services with quarterly awards and back to school planners 
● worked to support our teachers with appreciation not just during teacher appreciation week but 

all year long 
● Picnic tables were purchased with the proceeds from our beautiful First Family Bricks courtyard 

 

In the 2021-2022 school year the PTA looks forward to continuing supporting our teachers, hosting 
family engagement events and advocating for our children. We invite you to become an active 
participant in the Elisa Nelson Elementary PTA. Membership is the first step in participation and helps 
give us our voice. We can’t wait to see you this year! 

 

Go Blazers! 

Barbra Antonelli (mom of Benjamin- 3rd grade and Gavin- 1st grade) 

PTA President 

president@elisanelsonelementarypta.org 


